



## ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

Michael G. Lewis City Engineer 414/302-8360

414/302-8366 (Fax)

City Hall 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, Wisconsin 53214

www.ci.west-allis.wi.us mlewis@ci.west-allis.wi.us

## Memorandum

TO:

Gary Barczak, Chair, Board of Public Works

Michael Czaplewski, First District Martin Weigel, Second District Daniel Roadt, Fourth District James Sengstock, Fifth District

FROM:

Michael Lewis, City Engineer

DATE:

September 10, 2009

RE:

Communication from City Engineer Regarding 2010 Capital

**Improvement Program** 

The Advisory Capital Improvement Committee recommended the Program for approval. Therefore, we recommend Board and Common Council approval. Major project to start in 2010 is the reconstruction of 60<sup>th</sup> Street from Lincoln Avenue north to the City limits. This is a "living" document and may change due to the needs of the City.

Attachment: 2010 Program

Cc: City Council